From:

Sent: December 11, 2023 3:05 PM

To: Legislative Services email

Subject: Cannabis Retail License Application - 568 Yates ST
Hello,

| am writing in response to a retail cannabis license application by Burb Cannabis Co. at 568 Yates ST.

Yes, | support this business being licensed and opening.

Full disclosure - | work in the cannabis industry as a sales representative. Burb, like all of the other cannabis retailers in
the area have been clients of mine. | believe they offer a brand and experience that is different from other retailers in
the downtown area, which will have a positive impact on competition and overall customer satisfaction.

Please ignore comments from people with stigmatized views of cannabis and focus on data. Retail cannabis stores have
had none of the negative impacts claimed or predicted by their opponents on their communities, as far as | have ever

encountered/read/heard/etc.

Thank you,





